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| The Executive Secretariat of the Inter-American Drug Abuse Control Commission
(CICAD) presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions to the Organization of American
States and to the Permanent Observer Missions, and has the honor to inform that, due to the recent
unforeseen event in Mexico, the sixty-second regular session of CICAD will be held in Washington,

D.C., December 13 - 15, 2017.

The draft agenda for the meeting as well as all other documentation (draft schedule

of activities, information bulletin with registration instructions, reports, and presentations) will be
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October 5,2017

posted on CICAD’s web page (www.cicad.oas.org) in due course.
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